
 Knowledge is power. 29/06/2018 
Keep your colleagues informed by displaying this notice on your HACSU noticeboard. 

HACSU MEMBERS SUCCESSFULLY DEMAND DHHS PAY 
DESPITE  delays in formal approval process at 

Fair Work COMMISSION  

It will appear in your pay on 19th July 2018 
GREAT NEWS! Despite the new DHHS EBA not yet being certified by the Fair Work 
Commission, HACSU has successfully demanded that the DHHS pay the 3.5% pay 
increase that was scheduled for 1 July 2018. This means that the 19th July is a 3.5% 
BIGGER, BETTER PAY DAY! 

The new rates will appear in your 19th July pay, along with backpay from 1st July 2018. 

Welcome to the new transfer organiser team!
One of the things HACSU members won in the Agreement with the Victorian 
Government about transitioning to the community sector is that four full-time DHHS 
employees are currently being seconded to HACSU to assist DHHS employees during 
the transition.

The team has decades of experience working for DHHS between them – their job is to 
enable you to make the most of the transition to the community sector. 

The Transfer Organisers are: Deb Gunn from NEMA, Cathy Kanizay from Colac, Lisa 
Chilvers from South division and Jenni Fitt from Bendigo. You’ll be hearing from them 
soon!  

New Transfer Organisers seconded to HACSU 
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